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Notice of Accreditation Visit for Concord’s BSN Program 
 
 

Athens, WV - The Concord University Nursing Program is hosting an on-site evaluation visit by 

the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) on January 31st – February 2nd, 2024. 

The purpose of the visit is to seek national accreditation of Concord’s new Bachelor of Science 

in Nursing (BSN) program. 

 
 Third-party comments regarding our program are welcome, and will be taken into 

consideration by CCNE’s evaluation team prior to their review of our BSN program. Third-party 

comments must be signed and written in English, and must be received by CCNE no later than 

December 20th, 2023. 

 
 If you are interested in commenting on the Bachelor of Science in Nursing program at 

Concord University, please submit to thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org or mail to: 

 
Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education 
Attn: Third-Party Comments 
655 K Street, NW, Suite 750 
Washington, DC 20001 
 
 
For more information on the BSN program, visit https://www.concord.edu/nursing 


